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Dear Molly: 
 
1.  As you recall, our primary interest was in recommendation #5 -to 
define and maintain quality.  I agree that the UEE task force 
recommendations can provide a framework. We need outcome measures to 
include the success of our graduates, as well as agreed upon metrics 
for undergraduate ad graduate students.  Recommendation #4, 
establishing a system-wide academic planning framework, will be crucial 
to recommendation #5.  This may need to be given the higher priority 
and formulated by the task force as per your committee's report.   
 
We should do periodic assessments of societal workforce needs and 
potential technological advancements to guide curricular and degree 
offerings by UC.  The "oversight" responsibilities need to be 
delineated for all of the recommendations through this framework.  I 
believe that there are many potential collaborative opportunities to 
take advantage of between UC campuses.  The key may be to "incentivize"  
these relationships- eg. grants, divert resources. I would rather see 
more carrot than stick and avoid "unfunded mandates".  I am skeptical 
about our ability to rapidly break through the traditional campus 
barriers and cultures-this will be a significant challenge.  
  
2. The other recommendations may produce the "economic efficiencies", 
but shouldn't be deemed as "low hanging fruit". They have significant 
implications on individual students, need "buy-in" from and additional 
resources given to faculty, and require further exploration to validate 
their value- eg, on-line courses, part-time degrees. For example, prior 
to requiring students to take an average of 15 units, we need to ensure 
that there are adequate course offerings. I wonder if the primary 
problem is lack of available courses that limits the course loads taken 
by students?  This has been exacerbated by "impacted" majors.  
 
Many students are forced to be "undeclared majors" with the hope of 
entering the major of their choice at some future time.  Do more 
students need to work to subsidize their education with more limits on 
financial aid?  With the escalation of fees, we need to move into a 
"value added" system with more accessible courses, ensuring a quality 
education, and optimizing their potential. Furthermore, I do think it 
is critical to have more predictable costs for students and their 
families.             
 
Hope this was helpful.  Keep me posted on how your deliberations 
proceed.  Tom  
 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Cooke, Molly [mcooke@medicine.ucsf.edu] 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 6:34 AM 
To: Tom Kearney 
Cc: Fuentes-Afflick, Elena 
Subject: Review of Ed and Curr Future of UCSF document - turn-around by 
11:00 am 



 
Hello Tom, 
 
We (the Education and Curriculum working group of the Commission on the 
Future of UC) are meeting by phone for a final review of the 
recommendations we will be submitting for the Commission's review in 
mid-March.  I have attached the recommendations in case you have time 
to run your eye over them before the meeting.  I apologize for the 
short turn-around but a) I just received the docs yesterday and b) am 
only able to participate in this morning's meeting because my trip to 
PHL was cancelled b/o the snow. 
 
Molly 
 
Molly Cooke, M.D. 
The Haile T. Debas Academy of Medical Educators Box 0563 Room LR-102 
UCSF 
 
tel 415-514-2282 
fax 415-514-9264 

 


